From: Wehelie, Nasra H

To: Verbick, Jim

Cc: Fields, Debbie

Subject: New Alcohol License Application for April ALRC - El Imperio
Date: Monday, April 18, 2022 9:16:57 AM

Good morning Jim,

| had D7 neighborhood meeting on April 14 with the restaurant (El Imperio) owner and neighbors didn’t
have any concerns. | am in favor of granting the application.

Thank you.

Nasra H Wehelie

Madison Common Council - District 7 Alder
district7 @cityofmadison.com

(608) 571 4919

www.cityofmadison.com/council/district7
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